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An update from Ms Sorohan 
We have finally made the end of an extremely busy term and say goodbye to year 6 and hello in anticipation to 
all our new starters.  
I’d like to take this opportunity to say thank you to you all for your continued support of our school. Next term 
we will celebrate the 175th birthday of St Paul’s CE Primary School and I’m happy to say with your support we 
continue to go from strength to strength. 
A special thank you goes to all the members and volunteers of the PTA for their fantastic efforts raising much 
needed additional funds for those amazing extras that add to the all the children’s learning experiences e.g. 
the new children’s kitchen area.  
I hope you will join me in thanking Mrs Tweedie, Mrs Plant and Miss Ali for all their hard work supporting 
children at St Paul’s – I wish them well in their future careers. 
Have a wonderful holiday and I look forward to welcoming you all back on Wednesday 4th September at 
8.55am.  

Dates for your diary     

 School re-opens for children on Wednesday 

4th September at 8.55am. If your child is 

joining us new into Nursery or Reception, 

please check your individual timetable for start 

dates.  

 Year 6 Ghyll Head trip – Week beginning 

Monday 9th September 

We will be sending home a newsletter in the first 

weeks of September to share important dates for the 

new academic year. 

May Bank Holiday Change 

As you may have already seen, the Government have 

recently announced that the May Day Bank Holiday 

on May 4th is changing to May 8th in 2020 for the 

75th Anniversary of VE Day. We have amended the 

term dates on our school website.  

 

In June we closed St Paul’s Road to support 

Manchester City Council’s ‘Clean Air Day 2019’. 

We received lots of positive feedback and it was 

nice to see our families being able to walk down 

the road and pavements safely. 

Let us continue to keep St Paul’s road safe in 

September! 

 

 

St Paul’s Church 

Wednesday 28th 

August at 

10.30am 

Making things, painting, 

sharing food and fun – 

ACTIVITIES FOR ALL AGES 

Everyone is welcome – but 

children need to be 

accompanied by parents or 

carers 
Goodbye to our year 6, what an amazing year group! We will 

miss every single one of you. Good luck in High school, you’re 

welcome back anytime. 

http://www.stpaulswithington.co.uk/
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Year 1/2 Zoolab 

Key Stage 1 recently enjoyed a visit from Zoolab. 

The children learned about a variety of animals and 

their habitats. They were very excited about 

handling the animals. 

Sports Day 

Everybody had a very successful sport's day with lots 

of racing, obstacle courses, egg and spoon races and 

relay races. We had a very competitive parent race 

and also a teacher's race! Thank you to all the children 

and also to the adults for coming out and supporting 

everyone. A great day was had by all! 

 

 
 

PTA 

The PTA would like to thank everyone who 

supported our Summer Fete – with particular 

thanks to everyone who donated items for our 

stalls and to those who volunteered to help. We 

raised a fantastic £2,000.00 which will be used to 

fund more amazing school projects next year. 

Have a look at this year’s purchase, the 

children’s kitchen area. It has already been well 

used this half term and we look forward to seeing 

the children enjoying more cooking lessons next 

academic year! 
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Christmas Celebrations 
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